



CRSPIA Board Meeting July 18, 2026

CRSPIA Meeting: Starting at 1:44 pm

Present: Greg President, Phyllis, Doreen Treasurer, Mike H. Vice President, Milo, Susan Secretary

Guests: Carole (Webmaster), Joshua (CAL)

Absent: Kandhy

Announcements:

Old Business:

Ice machine shed issues for GV have been resolved by Maintenance cleaning it out.

Ice machine at Paso: do we need to replace them? The freezers are deformed. Maybe replace them in the winter.

POS terminal for VC: Joshua has been working on it. He contacted IT about r2s2, they said to contact the Kiosk and the Kiosk said to contact parks IT. He is asking to use the park wifi but getting the run around. He will update us as he gets more information. Can we get a satellite dish? \$40 a month per year.

Discussion about various solutions. Interim solution to get a dial up modem.

Doreen will check with the bank.

The trailer we gave to the park in 2010: Doreen sent us the last 3 registrations that said exempt, but she doesn't know what it is exempt from. Ray sent a signed form request to accept property. HD&CD is still billing us.

Doreen needs to call the people billing us to say we don't own this. Carole recommends calling Riverside.

Minutes on the website: Carole will add them.

Firewood dispensing system: Pay back would take too long. Tabled until later. Our hope is to bring on more park aids instead. Currently the only camp host is Kathy part time.

Email for CRSPIA: Should we use Microsoft instead?



Carole will update the emails to gift shop from Barbara to Phyllis. We went through them and other emails. She will keep it the way it is.

New Business:

Year-end luncheon: Jo Fritschell needs an answer sooner rather than later. We need to pick a date for the year-end meeting:

October 17th 1:30pm. Set up at 1:00pm. Doreen will contact Jo to let her know.

Photo Contest: Michele would like to put on a photo contest limited to photos in Cuyamaca. CRSPIA would pay for the ribbons and advertising. For CSP Park week for next second week of June 2027. He (Ceylian Pache) is looking for better ribbons. 4 H office has cheaper ribbons. Any photo sales money goes to CRSPIA.

Secretary's report: Minutes for June accepted as presented. Add Volunteer Luncheon to the Sentinel.

Treasurer's Report: Needs to update: \$4100 interest for the CD on the excel sheet

Treasurer's Report

7/19/2026

JUNE BANK STMT. SUMMARY

Checking	152,548.11	Eff 6/30/26
CD#7460	268,388.38	Eff 6/21/26
Total	420,936.49	
Cash Deposits	8,929.80	June Amt
March Park Store Sales	0.00	Credit & Debit card sales at Park Store; Cash sales inc with deposit totals
CD Interest	708.30	Eff 6/21/26
Total	9,638.10	
May Store Profit	182.48	This is a partial net figure,that does not include sales tax
Adj. Gross*	9,820.58	* Tax expense not included



Other Information:

Our CD will mature on 7/23/26, and (if we allow) will renew with a new interest rate and a new maturity date of 3/23/27. On 7/23 we can call for the new rate; we have a grace period to renew or redeem the CD.

May 2026			
Location	WOOD	ICE	MAPS
GV	640.00	0*	0.00
Paso	3,600.00	146.00	0.00
			0.00
			0.00
Totals	4,240.00	146.00	0.00

* Shed
Issue?

BUSINESS JUMBO CD ACCT *****7460				
Date	Event		Amount	Current Value
1/21/26	Interest Pmt		699.28	265,955.78
2/21/26	Interest Pmt		701.12	266,656.90
3/21/26	Interest Pmt		634.86	267,291.76
4/21/26	Interest Pmt		704.64	267,996.40
5/21/20	Interest Pmt		683.68	268,680.08
6/21/26	Interest Pmt		708.30	269,388.38
TOTAL INT			4,131.88	1,605,969.30

Raise the price of ice: new ice price to \$5 a bag. Motion to raise the price a dollar (all in favor) need to reprogram the CPU.

Wood sales are fine.



CAL: Puncheon for Deadhorse trail would need a full bridge according to Clyde.
Approximately \$25000, tabled.

Talked to Stacy, she is ok with helping with store inventory and budget, so she needs some guidance. Need an online vote for buying inventory. Phyllis will work on it.

Firewood & Ice: Milo talked to Tyler. Incident has been resolved with ice, and we are OK on both campgrounds. He will have to order resupply for firewood.

Joshua would like to make sure there is someone at the Kiosk to receive it. Milo pointed out the vendors have the combination to the sheds to deliver it.

Store: Stacy is helping Phyllis now and Phyllis is working on the budget.

Membership: Stagnate. Add to Sentinel: Give a seasonal gift of membership to CRSPIA.

Trails Report: 1000+ saplings planted on Middle peak. Clyde will be asking for equipment for TMU at the next meeting.

Webmaster's Report: Updates to the website. Should we update the "About" CRSPIA on our website? She will send out a copy.

President's Comments: POS terminal is a priority!

Next meeting August 15th

Meeting adjourned at 3:14 pm